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From: Jenna Harris <jharris@hbfire.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 11:00 AM
To: Damico, Tracy <TDamico@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Cc: Tim Citro <timcitro@hbfire.org>
Subject: Humboldt No. 1 Board of Directors Emergency Board Member Appointment

Hello, I have been instructed by the Humboldt County Office of Elections to request an
emergency appointment to the Humboldt No. 1 Fire Protection District Board of Directors.
Due to recent resignations, the board has fallen below a quorum. The board is requesting
the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors appoint Carson Vandiver of 

 Eureka, CA 95503.

Please let Chief Citro or me know what else we need to do to proceed.

Thank you,

Jenna Harris
Business Manager
Humboldt Bay Fire
533 C Street
Eureka, CA 95501
Phone: (707) 441-4000
Fax: (707) 441-4133
jharris@HBFire.org
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by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying,
distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.




